
                                                                                
         2020 Board Memo 

 

To:      Board of Trustees 

 

From: Karen Liebschwager, Activities Director 

 

CC:     R. Sauer, Superintendent; Moss Strong, Principal 

 

Date:  December  2020 

 

Re:      Athletic Director Report  

 

 

Boys basketball gets going on the 6th.  We have about 25 8th graders and 20 7th graders.   

Looking forward to a great season of boys basketball.  

  

 

 

Go Trojans! 

 

 

 

 

                                          

 
     


